Letter of Recommendation
RFP 1510-017

Arbitrage Calculation Services

After interviewing two Arbitrage Calculation Services, we recommend BLX Group LLC be selected as the
firm to provide Arbitrage Calculation Services to Williamson County based on their high scores in the
areas listed below:

Firms Overall experience and qualificaitons

Experience and qualificaitons of staff assigned to account
Technical completeness and competence

Fee

References

The initial grading of all firms who submitted responses was completed by Julie Kiley, First Assistant
County Auditor; Melanie Denny, Financial Director; and Pam Navarrette, Assistant Financial Director.
Interviews were conducted with the same group and included Commissioner Valerie Covey.

Thank you,

First Assistant County Auditor



